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SouthPointe School is excited to put on a Winter Concert on Wednesday, December 13 in person in the
gym. With the growth of our school since the last in-person concert, we will be splitting the concert into
Division 1 (Grades 1, 2, and 3) and Division 2 (Grades 4, 5, and 6) at the following times:

Wedn: December 1

Matinee: Division 1 at 1:00 pm
Division 2 at 2:00 pm

Evening: Division 1 at 6:00 pm
Division 2 at 7:00 pm

Each concert will be about 30 minutes long. If you have students in both age groups, there will be an
intermission between the concerts to allow for the audience to change out. We have space to
accommodate two audience members per family at each concert and request that families respect
these seating limitations. Additional young children who will be sitting on laps can also be
accommodated. Please note that junior high students will not be watching the dress rehearsal this year.
If junior high students with siblings want to watch the performances, they are welcome to attend the
matinee performance accompanied by an adult.

Doors will be open 15 minutes prior to the concert's start time. When you arrive for the concert, please
use the bus lane doors (junior high entrance) located on SouthPointe Blvd and proceed to the
gymnasium.

DO NOT park in the bus lanes for the matinee performance as the buses will be arriving to pick up
students at the end of the day.

What students wear: For all performances, students should wear something nice and festive. There is no
required dress code but please remember students will be on stage and some will be playing instruments
onthe ground.

When to show up: For evening performances, students should arrive 15 minutes early for their
performance and head to their homerooms upon arrival. If you have students in both age groups, they will
remain in their classroom for the evening. Please pick up students from their classrooms at the end of the
performance.




